

## Executive Board

Q. Gregory Orlando Chairman

Michael L. Romeo Co-Chairman

Janet DiPaolo Treasurer

Dawn DiPaolo-Romeo Secretary

**Jeff Pinski** Media Coordinator

LeeAnn Krahe
Web-Site Coordinator

Julia DiPaolo John Euliano Fundraising Co-Chairmen

Mike Corsi Doug Dalton Kevin Dalton Mark Dalton Nico DiPaolo John Dundon Jerry Gaeta Greg Robbins Tim Robbins

Gino Romeo Beth Vieira Ioe Vieira

Events Committee

Tony Logue, Esq. Solicitor

## **Board of Trustees**

Dr. Craig Costello Fiore Leone Andrew Sisinni, Esq. Dr. Rick Tomassi

## Scholarship Directors

Craig Heuser Chairman

Elizabeth A. DiPaolo Sr. Nancy Fischer, SSJ Co-Chairmen

Patricia Robbins Secretary

La Vaughn Buchanan Dominick D. DiPaolo Kathy Keys Fr. James Piszker



Patrick J. DiPaolo Memorial Scholarship Fund, Inc. P.O. Box 3073 Erie, Pennsylvania 16508 814-450-2713

2023

Dear Friend,

Thank you ...thank you!

Because of your generous donation of a gift awarded to a lucky golfer last year during the Ninth Annual Patrick J. DiPaolo Golf Classic, you greatly assisted in enabling us to award 92 college scholarships to deserving Erie County high school student/athletes. Our Scholarship Committee is grateful that because of you, we had the wherewithal to make so many inaugural scholarship awards, in the total amount of \$92,000.

The success of our event depends entirely on people like you who believe and are committed to our goal of helping Erie County high school student/athletes attain higher education through scholarships awarded in Pat's name. As you know, Pat dedicated his young life to helping our local kids with their high school educations and beyond.

Donating a gift to our 9th Annual event allowed us to properly thank you by recognizing you at the Golf Classic's Awards Banquet, and also acknowledgment of your generosity in the souvenir program book, which this year is July 28, 2023.

We are asking that you continue to ensure the success of our 10th annual scholarship program by again donating any type of appropriate door-prize of your choosing. For more information about pick-up/delivery of donated prizes, please contact:

Thank you for your consideration. We appreciate your generosity. So do the student/athletes!

Q. Gregory Orlando, Chairman

MUSENEO

Patrick J. DiPaolo

Memorial Scholarship Committee

Winning Isn't Everything. It's The Only Thing! www.wieitot.org